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ABOUT JON SHATFORD  
Jon Shatford, previously a high street bank manager has twenty-five year’s experience in customer service and 
fifteen year’s experience in finance. Jon brings a great deal of knowledge in helping sole traders, partnerships and 
limited companies with their accounts and growing their business. 

In 2013, Jon started his journey to improve the quality of service offered to small businesses across the Thames 
Valley area, primarily helping with start-ups and then assisting small businesses with the next steps. 

2017 saw the launch of Jon Shatford Consulting, today known as Jon Shatford 
Business Support Services, in which Jon set up his office in Hungerford High 
Street, as business grew with more clients jumping on board. Finally in August 
2022, Jon moved to Wessex House and with over 150 clients today, Jon has 
supported and developed various businesses all the way from Aberdeen to 
Exeter and Norfolk to Narbeth. 

  

END OF TAX YEAR 

We’re fast approaching the end of the tax year on 5th April and now is usually a good time to get 
everything together, ready to drop off at Jon’s office. 

Q: What is the end of tax year? 
A: The end of tax year is when your current tax year allowance finishes, and then restarts in the next tax year. Your 
tax code will refresh if you’re employed, and you’ll need to submit your tax return by this date if you’re self-
employed. If you have an ISA, you’re given a tax-free allowance on your ISA amount each tax year, so when the tax 
year ends and a new one begins, this tax-free allowance will start again. 

Q: What are the deadlines for the 2022/2023 tax year? 
A: There are two key deadlines that you need to know about for tax returns, which are: 

1. The deadline to register for Self Assessment is 5th of October in any given year. This is essentially how you 
tell HMRC that you’re earning untaxed income and something that Jon can manage for you. 

2. The Self Assessment deadline is 31st of January, the year after the tax year you’re paying for. So, if you were 
paying your 2022/2023 tax return, this should be paid before the 31st of January 2024. 

 

‘LOOKING AFTER THE BOOKS SO 
YOU CAN GET ON WITH THE 

PARTS OF YOUR BUSINESS YOU 
LOVE.’ 

 



20% OFF OUR HOT DESKS 

For the foreseeable future, we will be offering a 20% discount on our 
hot desks, which are available to book between the hours of 9am & 
5pm Monday – Friday. This discount is specifically for our existing 
clients or anyone looking to start up with us. With the 20% discount 
applied, the total cost per hot desk, per day will be £20 + VAT. 

There are two desks available to book, which are separated with a 
screen. There is access to the kitchen, male/female toilets and with an 
extra charge there is access to secretarial services such as the printer 
and photocopier. 

 

 

JONS TRIP TO SCOTLAND 

At the request of some of the local businesses, Jon decided to do a 
Scottish road show heading to Aberdeen, Grantown-On-Spey and  
Fraserburgh to take on new clients who needed assistance with their 
accounts and self assesment. This turned out to be a great success with 
Jon aiming to head back in June to build on these new business 
relationships.  

 

 

“If opportunity doesn’t knock, build a door”- Milton Berle 

 

Drop us a visit, call or email. 
Jon Shatford Business Support Services 

2nd Floor, Wessex House 
High Street 
Hungerford 
RG17 0DL 

hello@jonshatford.co.uk 
01488 505301 

www.jonshatford.co.uk 
 


